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UCSD faculty will participate in 144th meeting of the American Chemical
Society at Los Angeles, 3/31-4/5/63

March 22, 1963

Several members of the University of California, San Diego, faculty will participate in the 144th meting of the
American Chemical Society at Los Angeles, March 31-April 5.

Martin D. Kamen, Professor of Chemistry, will be presented with the ACS Award for Nuclear Applications in
Chemistry, a $1,000 prize sponsored by the Nuclear-Chicago Corporation, on April 2.

Dr. Kamen, a leading member of the team that first used radiocarbon to study photosynthesis, will deliver the
award address at the meeting, entitled "The Early History of Carbon-14."

Roger Revelle, Director of the Scripps Institution of Oceanography and University Dean of Research, will
speak at a Divisional Dinner on Wednesday night, April 30.

Milner B. Schaefer, Director of the Institute of Marine Resources, will participate in a "Symposium on Economic
Importance of Chemicals from the Sea." He will discuss "The Sea as a Source of Organic Chemicals." S.
Jonathan Singer, Professor of Biology in the School of Science and Engineering, will participate in a symposium,
"Kinetics of Specific Hapten-Antibody Reactions.



